
Stephen Sokolowski 

3178 Carnegie Drive 

State College PA 16803-1154 

 

Anthony Winkelman 

Winks Construction 

125 Tenth Street 

Lenovo PA 17764 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 2012 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Winkelman, 

 

 

I am exercising my right under Pennsylvania law to rescind the attached contract for deck construction.  

Please consider this letter as the required notice.  Cancel all material orders and do not begin any work. 

 

You may refund the $3,000 paid to you in person to Jean Sokolowski at 151 Whisper Ridge Drive, Port 

Matilda, PA 16870, or mail a check to the same address.  By law, you must return the full payment 

before June 24 to avoid legal action.  

 

I wish you the best of luck in your future contracting. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steve Sokolowski 

 

 


